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(FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE) Littleton, Colorado June 9, 2017 – WOW CARWASH is proud to announce the opening of their Littleton location on Wednesday, June 14.
This new, upscale express exterior car wash, open daily from 7:00AM-7:00PM is located at 11737 W. Ken Caryl Ave.  To celebrate it’s opening, WOW Carwash will be giving free car washes for ten consecutive days beginning on Wednesday, June 14.
“We are thrilled to bring WOW Carwash to the Denver community where we have many strong ties,” said Julie Petty, Co-owner of WOW Carwash. “We take pride in providing a fast and clean exterior car wash experience with a friendly service that will turn our community neighbors into ongoing customers.”
Beside the tunnel, the new facility will feature free car vacuum stations and mat cleaner available to all customers.  Wash club memberships will allow subscribers to wash as frequently as they like for one low monthly price. WOW Carwash is fully automated and provides a high-quality, environmentally-friendly car washing system using soft cloth and filtered, recycled water.
WOW Carwash will also be sponsoring local programs and charities that contribute to community groups’ fundraising efforts, including organizations that focus on the environment.
 
About WOW Carwash 
WOW Carwash is fully automated and computerized. The high-quality, environmentally-friendly car washing system uses soft cloth and filtered water. Customers remain in their vehicles while being automatically guided through the carwash tunnel where the vehicle is soaked, soaped, washed, applied with protectant, rinsed with spot-free water, and dried, all in fewer than two minutes, using less water than you would use at home. More information is available online at www.H2WOWcarwash.com 
